
Metropolis Country Club 

May 2017 Meeting Minutes 

May 8, 2017 

 

Present: Mark Walker, Bruce Vandermeulen, Gary Faulkner, Kirk Dutton, Mike Woods, David 

Hearn, Tom Souders, Lee Childress and Brad Vandermeulen. 

 

Absent:  David Bunch and Leon Crenshaw 

 

President Mark Walker called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 

The Board of Governors reviewed the April 2017 minutes.  A motion was made by Bruce 

Vandermeulen, seconded by Kirk Dutton, to accept the minutes as presented.  The motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

The Board of Governors reviewed the April 2017 Financial Statement. A motion was made by 

Bruce Vandermeulen, seconded by Gary Faulkner, to accept the report as presented.  The motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

Lee Childress presented the Superintendent/Greens Committee report.   

 

Lee Childress presented the Clubhouse report. 

 

The Board of Governors reviewed the membership applications.  A motion was made by Bruce 

Vandermeulen, seconded by Mike Woods, to approve the following members: Tammee Murphy 

and Matthew Moore.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by Bruce Vandermeulen, seconded by Brad Vandermeulen, to adjourn the 

meeting.  The motion carried unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

  


